
 
 

Welcome 
We’re glad you joined us to worship God at First 

 Baptist Church. We pray that you will experience the  

presence of the Holy Spirit as we worship together. 

 

Sunday Worship 10:00 a.m. 

Pastor Preston VanLoon - Worship Leader Beth Weiss 
 

Today’s Sermon 
"Useful" 

 Matthew 5:13-20 
 

Sermon Notes 
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Upcoming Events 

 
Today Sunday, June 13th  
10:00 am Worship Service-New Members Recognition  
 
Wednesday, June 16th  
10:00-12 noon Prayer & Care Time 
6:30 pm 412 Youth Disc Golfing 
7:00 pm Bible Study via ZOOM- See newsletter for link 
 
"Thank You" 
Thank you for completing a "Church Member Profile" for the 
weekly Newsletter. This gives each of us the opportunity to get 
to know one another better and how God has worked in the 
life of our church. If you have not yet completed your "Church 
Member Profile" you can find them on the table in  
the Narthex. 
 
Mask Protocol 
After much thought and discussion, the CLT has unanimously 
approved changing our mask protocol. We will start this 
change immediately. Our new protocol will read “Masks are 
now optional, but are still strongly recommended by the CDC if 
you have not been vaccinated.” 
 
Before You Leave Church Today 
Before you leave the building today, please consider blessing 
someone on our Prayer List  by writing a to write a "Care Note" 
to them. We are a caring church and people need our prayers, 
especially when they are unable to attend due to illness, being 
shut-in, or some other reason. You can find Care Note cards 
and a copy of the Prayer List on the table in the back of the 
sanctuary. All you need to do is write your note, place the 
person's name on the envelope, and drop it off in the church 
office. The church will mail the card for you! 
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